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I am writing to express support for the retention of net metering rights for roof top 
solar panels as they existed prior to the decision passed in SB100 by the 2019 
legislature. 

On an October day when the temperature is predicted to reach 97 degrees, it seems 
obvious that we are facing a climate crisis. 

We must turn this crisis around and net metering rights is one step in the right 
direction. 

Thank you for your consideration, 
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Martha Neal Cooke 
106 South Hite Avenue 
Louisville, Ky. 40206 


